APPENDIX 3

From:

Sent: Thursday, October 10, 2019 12:59 PM
To: '

Subject: 10 CASTLE STREET, TREDEGAR

We - object to the planning and/or licensing
application for 10 Castle Street, Tredegar. The grounds of objection are that there
are a number of licensing establishments in a local area and we feel that this would
be detrimental to the public on the following points:

o Noise Nuisance
e Parking
e Public order/anti-social behaviour




